
 

June 4, 2020 
 

Dear Committee Member: 

 

On Thursday, June 11, 2020, the Committee on Veterans' Affairs will meet 

in an open session to conduct a full-committee oversight hearing entitled, 

“Assessing VA's Response to the COVID-19 Pandemic: 90 Days Later.”  This 

hearing is an opportunity for the committee to examine the Department of Veterans 

Affairs’ (VA) efforts throughout the ongoing COVID-19 public health emergency 

to care for veterans, protect its workforce, and support the delivery of care to non-

veterans in communities nationwide through its Fourth Mission 
 

The Committee will meet at 2:00 PM, in room 210, of the House Visitor 

Center and through Cisco WebEx. Member participation may be in person or 

through Cisco WebEx Virtual platform.  

 If you have questions, or to confirm your attendance, please contact Ms. 

Elizabeth Mackenzie, Staff Director for the Subcommittee on Health via email at:  

Elizabeth.Mackenzie@mail.house.gov.  
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U.S. HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

  

COMMITTEE ON VETERANS’ AFFAIRS  
  

  
  

Hybrid Virtual Hearing via Cisco WebEx 

  

  

“Assessing VA's Response to the 

COVID-19 Pandemic: 90 Days Later” 

  
  

*Meeting link will be emailed separately* 

  
Thursday, June 11, 2020 

2:00 P.M. (EDT) 

HVC 210 

  

If you have questions please contact Ms. Elizabeth Mackenzie, Staff Director for 

the Subcommittee on Health via email at:  Elizabeth.Mackenzie@mail.house.gov. 
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